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K-148 railroad crossing near Hanover to close for repairs this week 

This week, the Union Pacific Railroad crossing on K-148 near Hanover is scheduled to be 

closed for repairs for one day, an exact day has not been provided at this time. 

During the work, K-148 will be closed in both directions at the crossing, which is located just 

north of the K-243 junction. Local traffic may continue to access the road up to the closure 

point. Through traffic will be detoured via U.S. 36, U.S. 77, Nebraska 8 and Nebraska 112. 

Union Pacific and its traffic control subcontractor will oversee the repairs of the crossing and 

traffic control signing. 

 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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